
US 27 Sidewalks in Clewiston Various Locations 437098-1

Project Details
Work Type Sidewalk
Phase Construction
Limits San Luis

Avenue, US 27
and North
Berner Road

Project Start Mid 2023
City Clewiston
County Hendry
Road US 27
Construction
Cost

$1 million

Contact Information
Communications Team
Nancy Morgan
941-720-6335
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in March
2023, to construct sidewalks in      various locations in Clewiston,
Hendry County.  

Add sidewalks along  the north and south side of US 27, the east
side of San Luiz Avenue and the west side of Berner Road, improve
drainage , resurface the intersection between US 27 and Berner
Road, sidestreets, and turnouts.

During sidewalk construction, pedestrian   detours will be in place;
please follow signage.

During construction there may be lane closures on Berner Road, US
27, and  San Luiz Avenue,


